SNAG Meeting Date: 1/10/15

Agenda

Menus

Choosing meals. Different sauces on the pasta. Do you want soup?

What about the hens and pigs?

Tell them when we are getting the hens and pigs after Christmas. Ask Charlotte why we are getting new hens. The pigs are after February.

What about toast?

Do we want toast in the mornings? Think about carbohydrates and time it takes to make it.

Sticker chart and clean plates
Do you want sticker chart or food chart for tasting?

AOB

SNAG Minutes Date: 1/10/15

Agenda

Menus

We will all try the different things. We can't like everything. But we are going to try. We have chosen the meal with voting. We are worried about sweet and sour pork and fajitas. Someone asked if we could have tinned tomato soup on the menu. Mrs Cummings explained why we can't have it and showed us how much sugar it has in it and other stuff like colouring and preservative. She showed us what Dawn puts in the soup. It was healthier. We are going to try it again in the winter.

What about the hens and pigs?

The pigs are coming in February and the hens after Christmas. Charlotte said that the hens are too old and don't lay enough so we need new ones. The other ones have gone to a man with her hens as well. When she gets new hens. We get new hens that will lay much better.

What about toast?

Matthew said that we might be getting too many carbohydrates with toast, bread and potatoes. Mrs Cummings said that we have to serve a carbohydrate at lunch time and bread incase someone doesn't like the carbohydrate. We had a vote about the toast 13-stop toast, 9-keep toast, 19 not sure. We have decided to have a trial of no toast until Christmas. We will talk about it again in January After the October holidays we can bring in a piece of fruit for break time not winders, or raisins or anything like that only real fruit.

Sticker chart and clean plates

We had a vote about the clean plates and whether we want to keep the stamper charts or not. 28 - keep the charts 13-not to keep the charts. Mrs Cummings suggested having not having clean plates until Christmas then we can talk about it again in January to see what it is like. Milo said that we could have a tasting chart and get a reward for tasting different foods and then if we taste so many foods then we get cutlery with our names on. A knife, then a fork then a spoon. We could take them home or use them in school on special occasions. This is something we are all going to think about first. If anyone has any ideas bring them back to the next meeting and we will think about them.

AOB

Monitors are doing monitor duties before lunch then monitor duties after lunch could everyone not do their own plates and stuff. Mrs Cummings explained that the hall is very small and lots of children moving around is dangerous and causes problems. Jack said he didn't mind the little ones but Y2/3/4 could maybe do their own. Mrs. Cummings is going to take this idea to the staff lunch meeting.

The school monitors who do toilets and Eco hardly ever get to sit with their friends could they choose a seat and maybe make a label for the seat for themselves and a friend so that they sit next to them when they come in. This was agreed.